
 

 

  
Saturday May 19 
  5:00 pm John A. Phelan, Jr. and Mary Cangemi 

Sunday  May 20 

  7:30 am Rosemary Zimmerman and Luke Klisart 

  9:00 am Elizabeth Cataldo and Griffin James 

11:00 am Mary Reynolds and James R. dôAdessio 

  5:00 am Donald Weisbecker and Philip William Smiley 
 

Monday  May 21 

  8:00 am Don Weisbecker and Al Sorrentino 
 

Tuesday May 22 

  8:00 am Joe Rush and Sam Failla 
 

Wednesday  May 23 

  8:00 am Paul J. Burke and Donald Tracy 
 

Thursday May 24 

  8:00 am Carmine Errico and Mildred Zehr 
   

Friday  May 25 

  8:00 am Donald and Donna Tracy and  

  Barbara Lorber Dutko 
   

Saturday May 26 

  8:00 am Charles and Evelyn Doyle 

  5:00 pm Peter Coviello and Trish Mahoney 
 

Sunday  May 27 

  7:30 am John Taylor Babbitt and Deceased Members 

  Of the Taylor and Babbitt Families 

  9:00 am Elizabeth Cataldo and Helen Sullivan 

11:00 am Charles Spencer and Marie Coppola 

  5:00 am Deceased Members of the Estrada and 

  DeSouza Family and Noel Dunne 

Weekly Memorials 
 

The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week of 

May 20th is in memory of deceased family members given by Mr. & 

Mrs. Daniel Read. 
 

The Candles on the altar the week of May 20th are in memory 

of deceased family members given by Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Capone. 
 

The Flowers on the altar the week of May 20th are in memory 

of Donald J. McBride and Donald Sando given by Mr. & Mrs.    

Anthony Bancone. 
 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony    

LaFerrara, Neiko Pagaling, Judy Latalladi, Carmela Cecere,     

Marie Conlan, Mike Mulane, Evey Staromano, Caroline  Palluzzi, 

Mary Cecere, Eileen Keohane, Josh  Crucilla, Bob Moore, Patrick 

Duffy, Jeanette  Piontek, Morgan Plisky, Mark Sweeney, Frank 

Scherer, Tom Lanagan, Jane Cunningham, Erlinda Ruzol, Jack 

Meeks, David Bleibdrey, Jim Rehfuss and for all our deceased. 
Monday, May 21 

   Meditation:  7 pm; Church 
 

Tuesday, May 22 

   EM Training:  6:30 pm; Church 
   

Thursday, May 24 

   Marian Prayer Group:  10 am; North Room 
       

THIS WEEK AT THE PARISH  

Pentecost Sunday 
May 20, 2018 

The Most Holy Trinity 
May 27, 2018 

 

First Reading: Deuteronomy 4:32-34, 39-40 

Moses asks the people if they have ever seen anything as great 

as the actions of God. He reminds them that there is only one 

God and all people must keep his commandments. If the laws of 

God are kept, his people will prosper all their lives. 
 

Second Reading:  Romans 8:14-17 

Paul explains that through the Holy Spirit, we become children 

of God. As heirs of God we must be willing to suffer as Christ 

was if we are to share in his glory. 
 

Gospel: Matthew 28:  16-20 

Jesus asks his disciples to go to other nations and teach others 

all that they have learned. He asks that these new followers be 

baptized in the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit. 

Mass Schedule May 26th & 27th 
     

Fr. Bob   Saturday 5 pm, Deacon Andrew Homily 

  Sunday 7:30 am, Deacon Mark Homily 
   

Fr. Dan  Sunday 9 am, Deacon Mark Homily 

  Sunday 11 am, Deacon Joe Homily 
 

Fr. Matt Kranc Sunday 5 pm, Deacon Andrew Homily 
 

  Reconciliation May 26th 
 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 4:00 - 4:30 pm  

Parish Support-May 13, 2018  
 

THIS WEEKôS OFFERING ééé....é...é...éééé$15,391 

LAST YEARôS OFFERINGééééé.éé...é...éé.$14,479 

The Saint Parish Office will be 

closed on  

Monday, May 28, 2018  

In observance of Memorial Day. 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 153. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 152. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 155. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

From the Pastorõs Desk 
 

 

 

 

The Workings of the Holy Spirit 
 
 On Wednesday evening May 9, Bishop Dominic A. Marconi, retired Bishop from the Archdiocese of Newark, conferred the 
Sacrament of Confirmation upon 46 high school students at St. Patrick Church. In his homily Bishop Marconi touched upon the sev-
en gifts of the Holy Spirit as he reminded the confirmandi to use their talents and blessings within the church community in the after-
math of their final Sacrament of Initiation. He also highlighted their importance to the parish and the value of being active Catholics 
through presence at liturgy each weekend. Two days later, Friday May 11, our Bishop from the Paterson Diocese, Arthur J. Serratelli, 
presided over our second Confirmation which called 65 candidates to the Sacrament. Bishop Serratelli drew people into his homily 
with humor that pertained to grapefruit, hockey, and the city of Lancaster, PA. This opened a window for the young people to see the 
importance of Confirmation, and the strength it renders in living a Christian life. Bishop Serratelli concluded the liturgy with questions 
and answers that pertained to the Holy Spirit. Afterwards he was gracious in taking group photographs and private photos with the 
confirmed as well as their families.   

  
The young people, their sponsors, families and friends brought much exuberance to these special liturgies and receptions in 

that Confirmation is a stepping stone in the life of a Catholic that affirms the faith initiated at Baptism to renounce sin and follow the 
light of Christ; therefore, it now becomes the choice of those confirmed to live the faith that knits them to a community of believers. 
Since we are a parish made up of all kinds of people, an initial step forward for those newly confirmed is to extend themselves in 
ways that demonstrate respect, hospitality, and welcome to all in the parish in that Confirmation unites all believers in one baptism, 
one faith and one Spirit. It also engenders endurance and backbone to enhance growth as a Catholic. Confirmation invites an individ-
ual to accept the gifts of the Holy Spirit, and respond through active participation in a community, it also welcomes a person to share 
personal blessings for the benefit of the common good. Therefore, recipients of Confirmation are challenged through spiritual 
strengthening to confess their faith and never block the work of the Holy Spirit through stagnation, stubbornness, or fear. Scripture 
readings proclaimed throughout this fifty day Easter Season have made it known that the Holy Spirit is active in all lives through mu-
tual charity, prayer, and worship as it motivates people who hesitate to share their gifts. This assures our newly confirmed that the 
Holy Spirit is alive in their hearts to better Godôs creation so that their gifts are not hidden or lost due to lack of use.     

 
Today the church celebrates the Feast of Pentecost which is attributed to the Holy Spirit as it puts closure on the Easter 

Season. Pentecost reminds us that we are a community made up of many tongues, races, social and economic positions. Pentecost 
calls us to be bold enough to ponder gifts that we already possess, but have suppressed. It encourages us to count our blessings 
and share our skills and talents with the same enthusiasm that sparked the early Christian community. As a pastor, it is commenda-
ble to witness the enthusiasm of our new deacon, Andrew Dutko that is demonstrated in his ministries. It is evident that the Holy Spir-
it is at work in Andrew who will touch countless lives in his ministry as a transitional deacon and future priest.  

 
In his book, Confirmation and Full Life in the Spirit, Christopher Kiesling, O.P. states, ñConfirmation celebrates the same 

mystery as baptism, namely, life in the Spirit, but explicitly and emphatically celebrates a facet of that mystery that baptism leaves in 
the shadow, namely, the Holy Spiritôs fullness in us.ò At the conclusion of Sunday eveningôs liturgy, the Paschal Candle is reposi-
tioned from its location near the ambo to the baptismal font where it is lighted only during Baptisms and Liturgies of Christian Burials. 
Pentecost makes us aware that ñchurchò is people, not a structure, ritual or code of laws. It also marks the beginning of the Churchôs 
active apostolic work, which often leads many to call it the birthday of the church. Like those confirmed, may you be invigorated to 
reactivate your personal blessings to discover the optimism of life under the guidance of the Holy Spirit.  

 . 
          In Christôs love, 
          

         Fr. Bob 
 
 



Congratulations! 

Confirmed in Christ with the Gift of the Holy Spirit 

Through the Sacrament of Confirmation, we are called to give witness to our faith in Jesus Christ through word and action. We are to 

be his presence in the world helping to fulfill his mission and bring all people to God. These young men and women of our parish 

celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation this past week.  We look forward to their continued involvement in Youth Ministry and our 

Parish. 

Confirmed May 9th 

Jaclyn Alicia Kateri Ahrens 

Isabel Ann Grace Armas 

Mitchell Alexander Cassella 

Gerald Maclynn Andrew Clark 

Caitlyn Adelina Elizabeth Colabraro 

Patrick Robert Francis Conte 

Caroline Mae Elizabeth Cree 

Charles Vincent Sebastian Cuneo 

Ryan John Dailey 

Aidan Scott Decker 

Griffin Sean Francis Eckert 

Cara Aishling Bronach Feit 

Julianna Margaret Genesius Feit 

Luke Stefan Joseph Fekete 

Alexandra Crockett Elizabeth Franz 

Steven James Garcia 

Ronan Donovan Gerard Green 

Cameron James Paul Greene 

Matthew Charles Grosso 

Madeline Judith Dorothy Hartnett 

Katherine Anne Hauck 

William Davis Thomas High 

Meaghan Grace Karrat 

James Patrick Dominic Lapus 

Christopher Robert Francis Lowe 

Tamer Ellen Bernadette Luzi 

Livia Rose Francesca Mariella Macchia 

Tyler John Patrick Maloney 

Susan Mary Teresa McAloon 

Jillian Bennett Anne McCarthy 

Chloe Rose Maria McGlynn 

Declan Rorke Patrick McKee 

Jennifer Mary Jeanne McNiff 

William Brian John Nash 

Rachel Elisabeth Alexandra Origenes 

Nicholas Sebastian Denis Papa 

Jonathan Henry Powers 

John Robert Peter Readlinger 

Peter Schelling 

Jameson Andrew Peter Shi 

Olivia Williams Elizabeth Ann Spero 

Andrew Tran 

Michael Sage Uy 

Anna Katharine VanWie 

Samuel John David Viola 

Patrick Joseph Michael Windels 

Confirmed May 11th 

David Kenneth Christopher Andreychuk 

Mullane Rose Cecilia Andreychuk 

Catherine Louise Angela Archer 

Henry Miller Philip Ashton 

Ashlynn Barbara Anne Barry 

Caitlin Bridge Elizabeth Barry 

Sean Patrick Joseph Barry 

Andrew Ryan Christopher Bergman 

Connor William Joseph Breen 

Emily Lauren Lillian Brown 

Natalie Sue Elizabeth  Bruzzese 

Duncan Robert Blaise Caramichael 

James Patrick Francis Caron 

Connor Nicola Andrew Cook 

Ryan Patrick Coughlin 

Katherine Elizabeth Mary Crowley 

Dean Michael Anthony Ciccarelli 

Shannon Colette Donohoe 

Meghan Elizabeth Flood 

Elizabeth Grace Jude Gates 

Kelly Abigail Greiner 

Katherine Frances Veronica Guido 

Caroline Frances Catherine Hannon 

John Patrick Charles Higgins 

Daniel Kenneth Xavier Hoffman 

Liam Michael Patrick Holland 

Moira McGill Abigail Horan 

Madison Sondra Hughes  

Peter James Luke Hughes 

 

Meghan Angelina Theresa Johnston 

Quinn Patrick Kelly 

Taylor James Kraus 

 Edward Henry Leskauskas, Jr. 

John Daniel Aloysius Mahoney 

Albane Alix Marie Marion 

William Brough Patrick McGuire 

Haley Hannah Therese McVeigh 

Andrew Gilbert Constantine Mitzak 

Olivia Smyth Sarah Mudrick 

Conor Thomas Lawrence Mulligan 

Grace Elizabeth Julie Nickerson 

Elizabeth OôNeill 

Matthew Austin Patterson 

Charlotte Mae Patricia Perret 

Kathleen Mary Elizabeth Redmond 

Jessica Mary Cecilia Rindos 

John Louis Martin de Porres Robertson 

Morgan Sally Ann Robinson 

Logan Stuart George Robson 

Carlos Nicolas Ignacio Sanzo De La 

Vega 

Karoline Ann Alexandra Savarese 

Alexandra Lily Scerbo 

Anthony William Scerbo 

John Shehadi 

Emma Grace Elizabeth Sherman 

Aidan Timothy Patrick Shimchak 

Kaley Jeanne Cecilia Snarr 

Calli Ann Snyder 

Andrew Connor Peter Stadinski 

Connor James Joseph Strutt 

Alyssa Rose Faith Ulla 

Sofia Rose Ventura 

Thomas Robert Wolfgang Wolf 

Jane Catherine Ann Workman 

Ryan Richard Joseph Yeakel 

 

*Bold denotes Confirmation name 



                Baptisms 
               

     Mackenzie Grace Murphy 

        Mara Vivian Murphy 

Daughters of Timothy and Corrine 

AROUND THE PARISH 

 NEWS FROM THE DIOCESE OF PATERSON 

                       SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  

           STEM Education has been a focus of St. Patrick School 
for nearly a decade.  We celebrate our national certification from        
AdvancEd and are proud to be the only US Blue Ribbon and 
STEM Certified Elementary School!  Last week our students par-
ticipated in a STEM symposium to showcase projects they have 
been working on since September tying together our school 
theme of ñDo Something Beautiful for Godò with threats associat-
ed with Global Climate change.   
 

Curious? 
 

Learn more on Walk in Wednesdays ï stop by the school on any 
Wednesday between 9:00 ï 11:00 AM for a guided tour! Canôt 
make Wednesday?  Call 973-635-2311 to schedule a time that 
works for you and your family! 

Vocations Discernment for Young Men 15-25 
 

ñQuo Vadis - Where are you going?ò  Where is the Spirit acting 

in your life? Where is the Lord encouraging you to go? Quo 

Vadis Days is a time of recreation, fellowship, and prayer to 

help you explore the Lordôs call in your life. Activities will include 

prayer, Mass, Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Liturgy of 

the Hours, Rosary, games, sports, talks, great food, and discus-

sions. It is a time to share our faith and meet other young men 

seeking Godôs will. Quo Vadis Days will be held June 27-29, 

2018 at the Saint Maryôs Abbey Retreat Center in Morristown, 

New Jersey. There is no cost. For more information and/or reg-

istration, contact the coordinators Fr. Edgar Rivera and David  

Monteleone in the Vocations Office at (973) 777-8818 ext. 711, 

or by email: revedgar@patersondiocese.org. 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

Boys and Girls Choir Year-End Waterpark 
 
Members of the Boys Choir and Girls Choir have been extremely 
active this year singing for 9am masses, Christmas and Easter, 
First Communions, Confirmations, and 
Pueri Cantores in New York. In cele-
bration of an amazing year, we are 
going to the Splashplex water park on 
June 2. Students in grades 4-8 might 
want to use this as an incentive for 
singing next fall. We have so much fun! 

Door Collection:  The Little Sisters of the Poor from St. Jo-

sephôs Home for the Elderly in Totowa will be visiting our par-

ish on Saturday and Sunday, May 26-27, 2018.  They operate 174 

homes throughout the world providing loving care to the elderly 

poor and have served the aged in New Jersey since 1879. Please 

be as generous as your means allow.  Thank you for your support. 

Annual Corpus Christi Food Drive – JUNE 2-3 
St. Patrick Parish will be collecting: 

Cold Cereal & Shampoo 

 
Why Nowé 
Each summer the Catholic Charities food pantries and many of 
our diocesan parish food pantries experience shortages due to 
less food donations coming in over the summer and greater need 
for food among children.  This collection helps to alleviate this 
annual food shortage.   
While our main collection will be the 2nd and 3rd of June, for your 
convenience we will be accepting donations at the Parish Offices 
during regular business hours beginning May 14th. 
On the weekend of June 2nd and 3rd on the Feast of the Body of 
Christ all the parishes in our Diocese will be able to act in solidar-
ity and literally help feed that Body.   
 

Why Usé 
As a community of faith, we seek to protect the dignity of every 
person and promote the common good of the human family, par-
ticularly the most vulnerable among us.  It is not the quantity that 
is given, even the smallest donation makes a difference. 
 

Be doers of the word and not hearers only ï James 1:22 

Bishop Serratelli will be the spiritual director for a tour of the 
Alpine countries of Switzerland, Austria and Germany from 
July 8 to 17, 2018.  
 

Reservations are limited.  For a brochure and information, 

contact Great Experiences at 201-825-3725 or by email at 

Anne@greatexperiencesnj.com . 

Thank you to all who participated in our  Diaper Drive!   
 

Your generous donations will be given to Sev-

eral Sources in Ramsay, New Jersey and Birth 

Haven in Newton, New Jersey to benefit preg-

nant, single women.  

Thank you to the many people who participated in the May 

crowning last weekend. Today is Pentecost Sunday and a great 

day to think about the other many ways you can get involved in 

the various ministries of our parish. Check out our website, or 

speak to a staff member to get involved and make our parish 

alive with the Spirit. 

If any person may have been abused by any priest, they should 

immediately contact their local County Prosecutorôs Office and 

the Dioceseôs Victims Assistance Coordinator:  Peggy Zanello at 

973-879-1489. You may also be in touch with either of the Dioc-

esan Response Officers:  Rev. Msgr. James T. Mahoney, Vicar 

General and Moderator of the Curia, 973-777-8818 ext. 205 or 

Sister Joan Daniel Healy, S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for Reli-

gious, 973-777-8818 ext. 248. 
 

The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of Paterson in Re-

sponse to Complaints of Sexual Abuse is available on the dioce-

san website:  www.patersondiocese.org. 

Be the Body of Christ 

In 1 Corinthians 12, we read: ñAll of you together are Christôs 

Body, and each one of you is a separate and necessary part of 

it.ò  As part of our call to discipleship, we are asked to not just be 

the Body of Christ but to build up the 

Body of Christ. On Sunday, June 3, the 

Feast of the Body of Christ, help to build 

His Body by inviting someone to join us in 

the celebration of the Mass. It is one way 

that we can fulfill our call to discipleship! 

mailto:Anne@greatexperiencesnj.com

